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Recommendation:

The Council recommends that NASA examine the possible public benefits and any risks of space-
based promotional activities on rockets, spacecraft, hardware, and/or modules, taking into account
historical insights.

Major Reasons for the Recommendation:

NASA has an extraordinarily powerful brand and could leverage promotional activities to help
inspire youth to pursue careers in STEM. Moreover, by engaging in promotional activities, NASA
can leverage its ‘soft power’ to support U.S. interests and core values.

Consequences of No Action on the Recommendation:

If NASA does not review its policies a substantial opportunity could be lost to leverage NASA’s
globally recognized brand to inspire youth to pursue careers in STEM and leverage the Agency’s soft
power influence to benefit U.S. interests and humanitarian goals.

NASA Response:

NASA concurs with the recommendation. This recommendation is directly in line with the
Administration priorities for the Agency to appropriately leverage its great reputation to inspire youth
to pursue careers in STEM and to support the Nation’s burgeoning commercial space sector. NASA
is currently exploring promotional activities to include proposing any necessary legislation to support
them. NASA will keep the NASA Advisory Council informed of its activities as it moves forward on
this recommendation.
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